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,

y g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
r,; g ;y WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

#
%.....p November 21, 1979

Ms. Janice F. Rutherford
Manager, Marketing Services Administration
The BDM Corporation
7915 Jones Branch Drive IN RESPONSE REFER
McLean, VA 22102 TO F0IA-79-469

Dear Hs. Rutherford:

This is in response to your letter of October 26, 1979 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the
winning proposal submitted in response to contract solicitation NRC RFP
No. RS-0SD-79-003 entitled " Behavioral Observation Program to Assure
Continued Reliability of Employees" and a copy of the contract.

Pursuant to a telephone conversation with Mr. Jacob H. Zamansky of ray
staff on November 20, 1979, you have agreed to accept a non-proprietary
version of this proposal. Enclosed is the document which you have

( reques ted.

A copy of the contract is available for public inspection and copying
for eight cents per page ($0.08) at the NRC Public Document Room,1717
H Street, N.W., Washington, DC.

Sin'cerely,

/ f'| tc)

/ o n C. Carr, Acting DirectorJ

Division of Rules and Records/Office of Administration
Enclosure: As stated
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